
 My name is Mason Kallas and I go to Lone Star Middle School. Some of my favorite activities are 

hanging with friends and playing football. I am in a league called pal football which is a tackle football 

league, and this is my school year during the Covid term. 

The start of this school year was decent but the more I get into it the more I like it. It’s pretty like 

last year except last year we were “hybrid” which is a 2-day schedule. Hybrid was horrible it was like you 

were limited to what you could and couldn’t do. 

 4th and 7th grade were way different from each other for starters, we didn’t have 7 classes we 

had 1. There was no Covid, so no one wore masks and stayed 6 feet away. Being limited was bad and 

being online really stunted my learning. When we came back to school, I was having a hard time even 

then because I was so used to online learning and having it easier. 

 


